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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
U.S. Army Engineers District Alaska
ATTN: CEPOA-PM-C
P.O. Box 6898
Elmendorf AFB, Alaska 99506-6898

TO: Mr. Carey Cossaboom
FUDS Project Manager

FROM: Morgan Apatiki ~~
Resident

DATE: September 21, 2004

RE: REVIEW COMMENTS

Enclosed, please find my review and comments on the Proposed
Plan for Remedial Action; GAMBELL FORMERLY USED DEFENSE SITES:
St. Lawrence Island, Alaska, July 2004.

Thank You! for the services that you provided to the Community
of Gambell.
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St. Lawrence Island, Alaska
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REVIEWER
Morgan Apatiki

RESIDENT
Gambell, Al ask a

ITEM

1.

REF

Page 1

COMMENTS

The overall concept of the Introduction and
Description stated in this Document regarding
the Geophysical Surveys, Remedial Invest1gat·
ions and Feasibility Studies (RIfFS) that we­
re conducted and the proposed Work Plans to
perform the Remedial Actions(Cleanup) by the
Independent Contractor were excessively unex­
plicit for several reasons stated in the fol­
lowing sections:

-The environmental impact on each of the Sites
do not seem to have a thorough examination
and description regarding the analytical sa·
mpling and previous cleanup actions. Specif­
ically, the sites that were proposed for the
"No Further Action".

GENERAL:

-The analytical DATA Collections conducted by
the Independent Contractor, that were start­
ed since the year of 1985 do not correspond
with the other analytical comparison results
conducted by the contractor that should have
excessively exceeded the ADEC Cleanup Level
Protocol.

-In accordance with the local eye-witness pe­
rspectives, regarding the sites that were
proposed for the cleanup removal were recom­
mended as the unfinished project performanc­
es because of the content of the debris sit­
es were partially been removed and that still
had the remains of the unidentified anomalies
and contaminant that were still intact on­
sites.

The overall condition of the 28 Sites indica­
ted in this document were positively still
remains on sites and some still needs to be
addressed thoroughly on behalf of the commun­
ities on the st. Lawrence Island that were
affected by the FUDSfHTRW.
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